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Values  

Since returning to school we have 

been looking at our school 

values. This week we have looked 

at Independence, Safety, 

Collaboration and Achievement. 

For each value we have had 

different activities to complete 

such as becoming health and 

safety officers or writing down 

what we would like to achieve by 

the end of the year.  

Wellies 
Just a reminder that if you  

haven’t already please ensure that  

your child has got wellies now that the 

weather will be changing. These can go on 

the welly racks outside the classroom. Please 

make sure both welly boots are named as 

some children may have the same and they 

can get mixed up. When it is wet and muddy 

the children can still enjoy playing on the field 

if they have their wellies, if they don’t they will 

be on the playground.   

Dates 
 

Friday 22nd- Dinosaur Park Trip 

Tuesday 26th- Curriculum meeting @ 2:30 

 

October 

Friday 13th- Show Racism the Red Card 

Tuesday 17th- Parents Evening 

Wednesday 18th- Parents Evening 

Friday 20th- Last day 

Monday 30th- Back to School  

Phonics 
We started our phonics learning 

 again this week. We have  

started to recap over our  

Choose to use sounds. Our  

sounds this week were:  

are (hare), kn (knee), wr (write), ph 

(phonics) and au (haunt).  

Lunch Choices 
It has been lovely seeing the children back in 

the hall and socializing over their lunch and 

adapting to our new lunch times! Please could 

you ensure that you order your child’s lunch 

online so that you know what your child will be 

having that day but also to ensure that your 

child will like what you’ve ordered       

Year 2 Curriculum Meeting 

We will be holding our Year 2 Curriculum 

meeting on Tuesday 26th September 

at 2:30. We will go through what this 

school year will look like and what learning 

your child will receive throughout the year. 

If you are unable to make it do not worry, 

we can always send the slideshow and 

handouts to you.  

Spellings 

Attached to this Tapestry post is the 

spellings booklet for this half term. Like 

last year in Year 1, we will continue to 

focus our spellings on the sounds we 

learnt in the previous week for phonics. 

The children will bring their spelling 

book home for you to see how they got 

on and this needs to be returned ready 

for the test the following week. If you 

have any questions please ask 

someone from the Year 2 Team.  


